
 

 MEDIA STATEMENT 
 

Kenya Airways to Increase Flights to London to 14 Times Weekly 
Customers to enjoy increased travel options with two flights per day 

 
Nairobi, 28th September 2023 – Kenya’s national carrier, Kenya Airways (KQ) has today announced the 
introduction of two daily flights to London effective 29th October 2023. The airline's customers can now 
choose between a morning flight via KQ 100 and an evening flight via KQ 102 allowing more travel options, 
convenience, and flexibility.  
 
Kenya Airways has been operating flights to London since its inception as a gateway to the United Kingdom 
(UK) for business travel, leisure travel, trade, and education travel. KQ will deploy the B787 Boeing 
Dreamliner on the route bringing the total flights per week to 14 up from 10 flights. The additional weekly 
flights will cater to the increased market demand for this route and growing passenger demand.  
 
Flights are open for booking on Kenya Airways’ website; www.kenya-airways.com or your preferred travel 
agent. 
 
 

 
-Ends- 

  
About Kenya Airways:   
Kenya Airways, a member of the Sky Team Alliance, is a leading African airline flying to 42 destinations 
worldwide, 35 of which are in Africa. Prior to the COVID pandemic, the airline carried a record number of 
over five million passengers in 2019. Its fleet comprises of wide body Boeing aircrafts, this includes its 
flagship B787 Dreamliner and narrow body Embraer E190 aircrafts. The on-board service is renowned and 
the lie-flat business class seat on the wide-body aircraft is consistently voted among the world’s top 10. 
Kenya Airways takes pride in being at the forefront of connecting Africa to the World and the World to 
Africa through its hub at the new ultra-modern Terminal 1A at the Jomo Kenyatta International Airport in 
Nairobi.  
 

For media queries please contact:   

Kuria Kanyingi – Corporate Communications, 
Kenya Airways:  
kanyingi.kuria@kenya-airways.com 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 

http://www.kenya-airways.com/

